The FOLKLORE SOCIETY of GREATER WASHINGTON

827 N. Van Born Street Alexandria, Virginia 22304 22 November 1964

Mr. Jos. Bossom 10201 Grosvenor Place Bethesda, Maryland

Dear Mr. Bossom:

On behalf of the Executive Board of the Society I extend our heartfelt thanks and appreciation for your fine contribution to our program of 8 November. One may regret the hurried circumstances under which that program came to be, but surely no one need apologize for the result — an interesting, enlightening, and thoroughly worthwhile evening, very much in keeping with a basic intent of the Society to gain understanding of traditional music and the people who practice it.

We are deeply grateful for your willingness to help us and for the time and energy you gave so kindly and so well.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary